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Agenda No:  2004 - 0181 
Date:   February 23, 2004 
Prepared By:  Kim Murphey, Administrative Coordinator 
City File No:  E01-004, Adams/M-59 Interchange MDOT Agreement 
 
Meeting Date: March 3, 2004 
 
 
PURPOSE: 
 
To gain City Council approval of the contract between the Michigan Department of 
Transportation (MDOT) and the City of Rochester Hills for the City’s share of the M-59/Adams 
Road Interchange. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
MDOT is preparing to construct an interchange at Adams Road and M-59.  The contract was 
prepared by MDOT to identify the obligations of the City as it relates to the project.  The project 
cost and the respective share of the parties, after Federal-Aid is estimated to be as follows: 
 
Total Estimated Cost   $7,656,300.00 
Federal Aid    $6,266,700.00 
Balance after Federal Aid  $1,389,600.00 
 
MDOT’s Share – 87.5%  $1,215,900.00 
City’s Share – 12.5%   $   173,700.00  
 
FISCAL INFORMATION:  
 
Budget Amendment in the 2004 CIP.   
 

Fund Name 
Fund 

Account # Description 
Budget 
Amount  Cost 

Remaining 
Budget 

LDFA  848.971001  $0.00 $173,700.00 ($173,700.00) 
      
      
      
      

 
Vendor Name and Address: 
 
Michigan Department of Transportation 
P. O. Box 30050 
Lansing, Michigan  48909 
 



RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Department of Public Service recommends that City Council approves the contract between 
MDOT and the City of Rochester Hills for the City’s share of the M-59/Adams Interchange and 
authorizes the Mayor and Clerk to execute the contract on behalf of the City.   
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 
MDOT Contract – M-59/Adams Interchange 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Department Authorization: Roger Rousse, DPS Director 
Reviewed by: 
 Fiscal: Jean Farris 
 Clerks: Susan Koliba-Galeczka 
Approved by: Pat Somerville 
 
 
RESOLUTION 
 
NEXT AGENDA ITEM 
 
RETURN TO AGENDA 
 
 
 
 
 
I:\Eng\PUBL\E01004 Adams Rd Relocation\MDOT Contract - Interchange.doc 
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